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Dave Kubeczko - DNR

From: Dave Kubeczko - DNR
Sent: Tuesday, July 29, 2014 2:03 PM
To: Dave Kubeczko - DNR
Subject: FW: Elm Ridge IGW 154-Permit remedies
Attachments: Remedies for insuffiencies-IGW 154.pdf; Elm Ridge IGW 154_Incomplete.pdf; 

ElmRidge_IGW_154_SSDS_20140702.pdf; ElmRidge_IGW_154-BMP map & appx sound 
wall placement.pdf; IGW 154 County Permit page 1-revised.pdf; IGW 154 survey docs 7-8-14 
(1).pdf

Categories: Operator Correspondence

Scan No. 2107078             OPERATOR SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION                        2A#400607018 
   

From: Joyce Land Research [mailto:jlr@animas.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 09, 2014 10:44 AM 
To: Andrew Simmons; Dave Kubeczko - DNR; Terry Lindeman 
Cc: Mike Finney; Anne Finney 
Subject: Elm Ridge IGW 154-Permit remedies 
  
Hi Drew & Dave, 
  
I am attaching the following: 
  
1. Elm Ridge IGW 154_Incomplete.pdf-Original letter listing the permit deficiencies for the IGW 154 well that was drafted 
by Courtney. 
  
2. Remedies for Insufficiencies.pdf-Narrative addressing the insufficiencies in the aforementioned letter. 
  
3. ElmRidge_IGW_154_SSDS_20140702.pdf-Stormwater Plan from Amanda Blanchard/Ecosphere. 
  
4. IGW 154 survey docs 7-8-14 (1).pdf-Revised survey showing new surface location (and pics taken during growing 
season for Form 2A). 
  
5. IGW 154 County Permit page 1-revised.pdf-First page of permit to correct for new surface location coordinates. 
  
6. ElmRidge_IGW_154-BMP map & appx sound wall placement.pdf-Revised BMP map correcting text orientation and 
showing appx location of sound walls/straw bales, if necessary, for noise abatement during drilling and subsequent to 
completion. 
  
Dave, if this covers your requirements, would you mind confirming with Drew that GIS was used as the most accurate 
means available to determine distance from surface location to closest building unit? 
  
I did not hear from Mrs. Moore on Monday regarding her availability to be present at her residence for an accurate 
measurement from the restaked well location to her home. I called her yesterday and left her a voicemail but received no 
reply. 
  
I have received no word from our courier service as of today that our Pre-Construction Notice was successfully delivered. 
I will contact both you and Drew with any updated information. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Doug Joyce 
Finney Land Co. 
970-769-0488 
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